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Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Kermit,

I am pleased to confirm your written/taped report of KOKO
radio during our DX broadcast of Monday morning, January 21,
1974 at 2:25 A.M. CDT on 1450 KHz. We were operating with a
power of 1,000 watts during the experimental period. As I
can hear from the tape, we just barely made it in, but no
doubt you had us.

Yours was one of four reports received from a distance
of about 1,000 miles. I hesitate to say which one is the
most distant, not knowing exactly where each DXer is located,
and having only a flat map to judge by. The other three 1,000
milers were David Thomas in Tampa, Fla., Tom Sundstrom in
Willingboro, N. J., and Daryl Belanger of Swan River, Manitoba.
Thomas and Sundstrom, like you, were able to hear only CW, but
Belanger got some good audio and sent a tape of it. Thomas
heard the same CW ID you heard, while Sundstrom caught us right
after sign -on at 2AM.

We were pleased to get a total of 23 reports from 12 states
plus Manitoba. The most came from Illinois (5), with Nebraska (4),
Indiana (3), and Ohio (2) following. Single reports, in addition
to the states previously mentioned, came from Texas, Louisiana,
Minnesota, Missouri, and Oklahoma.

Congratulations on a fine catch, and I hope to be reading
of your DX activities in DX News! Best of DX and thanks for
listening.
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